

Rhodes, 23/03/2021

Prot.N: 2644

To:

Prof. Arch. Mrs. Nina Avramidou President of CICOP Italia Onlus

Subject: Reply to your request for patronage for the 5th edition of the Biennial of Architectural and Urban Restoration, "BRAU5"

Dear Prof. Arch. Mrs. Nina Avramidou,

First and foremost, I would like to thank you for considering the Region of the South Aegean to support the forum that will take place in Rhodes, within the framework of the 5th Biennial of Urban and Architectural Restoration BRAU5.

There is no doubt that the topic of the forum is very significant for Rhodes and the Dodecanese islands. In fact, the Italian architectural legacy between the 1912-1943 period is of immense importance for the Dodecanese islands. From public spaces and commercial facilities to theaters and bridges, all of them constitute an architectural and spatial heritage that has left a mark on the contemporary face of the Dodecanese islands and have enriched our daily lives.

Thus, it is a great honor and pleasure to announce that the works of the above mentioned forum will be under the patronage of the South Aegean Region.

Sincerely yours,

The Governor of South Aegean

Georgios Hatzimarkos